
 

 

 
 

Hi Red Raiders, 

As a reminder, we will hold our Party in the Parking lot tomorrow on 
the southwest corner of the pedestrian mall between the 
Administration Building and the Student Union from 11:30 a.m. – 1 
p.m.  We will be serving hamburgers and hot dogs. It'll be windy, so 
you'll need to hold on to your buns. 

Sincerely, 

 

Lawrence Schovanec  
President, Texas Tech University 

 

 
 

 
 

FROM HERE, IT'S POSSIBLE 


